ELKHORN PUBLIC SCHOOLS FOUNDATION HOSTS 

1ST ANNUAL BIDS 4 KIDS LADIES NIGHT OUT FUNDRAISER
Elkhorn NE: Thursday, April 11, 2013
Over 200 women attended the 1st Annual Bids 4 Kids Ladies Night Out Fundraiser hosted by the Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation on April 4th at The Ridge Banquet Facility.  More than $15,000 was raised to help support Foundation programs such as classroom grants, scholarships, robotics, author visits, reading intervention programs and more which impact all 6,000+ students within the Elkhorn Public Schools District.

A portion of the proceeds from Bids 4 Kids was donated to Womenade of Elkhorn.  "I would like to express my deep appreciation for the opportunity to work with the Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation.  It was so impressive to work with them and the community on the Bids for Kids fundraiser.  This donation will go far in helping provide backpacks, school supplies and emergency needs for families in our community. We were thrilled to partner with the Foundation because of all of the good work they do for our schools - education and family success are essential to a growing and healthy community," declared Robin Heller, President, Womenade of Elkhorn.  
A silent auction was held during the event that included many items donated by local businesses and District families.  Coaches from Elkhorn High School and Elkhorn South High School generously donated youth summer camp registration fees.  The principals at each Elkhorn Public School also donated “school experiences” to the auction – VIP parking, school spirit gear, lunches in the classroom, reserved seats at musicals, Principal for a day, and more – that were a big hit with the women in attendance.  
Hy-Vee at 180th and Pacific and Sam & Louie’s New York Pizza donated all of the appetizers for the event – wonderful shrimp trays, spinach artichoke dip, stromboli, and even a fruit-filled watermelon with the Elkhorn Public Schools logo perfectly hand-carved on it by the catering team at Hy-Vee.  Gigi’s Cupcakes and Nothing Bundt Cakes provided the delicious desserts enjoyed by all in attendance.
“We are extremely grateful to all of our donors and sponsors, everyone who attended Bids 4 Kids in its inaugural year, and our very hard working Bids 4 Kids Committee.  Your dedication to the students and schools in Elkhorn is outstanding and speaks to the generous spirit of our community as a whole.  This is one reason the Elkhorn Public Schools keeps growing by leaps and bounds every year – people are attracted to this community and we feel very fortunate to be part of it,” states Stacey L. Falk, Executive Director of the Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation.  She continues, “As our district grows, so do its needs.  Fundraisers like Bids 4 Kids, our upcoming Golf Fore Grants Tournament and our Grant-A-Wish program help us match this growth so we can continue to fund programs that enrich education and expand opportunities for students in Elkhorn.”
If you would like more information about the Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation, their events, or how to contribute to its many programs, please contact Stacey Falk at 402-289-1727.
If you would like more information about Womenade of Elkhorn, please email Robin Heller at heller101@cox.net or call 402-289-0055.
# # #
